
oin your fellow “Friends of Camp Read” for a weekend of 
fun and adventure this fall. We are planning to have several 
hikes for all abilities in and around Camp Read (hiking not 
required to attend, just come up and enjoy the good 
company and the Adirondacks in the Fall).

All those who are interested in attending should email the following information to 
Tom Dietz at dietztom@aol.com by Friday, September 16, 2022:



Name

Email Address

Cell Phone #

Arrival Date & Time



We will then provide you the attendee information on in-camp lodging, meals, and 
activities for the weekend.



Looking forward to seeing everyone for a fun-filled weekend!


